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Dear Parents,
Welcome back to the summer term here at Saughall All Saints and what will be the last term for our year 6 children.

After the huge success and positive feedback from the last few year's leaver’s celebration evenings, I am pleased to inform you that
preparations are already underway for what I hope will be a wonderful evening of celebrations for our year 6 children as they leave
Saughall All Saints. This will be along the theme of an Oscar's style presentation evening (parents welcome), followed by a bbq, fun and
games and a sleep over (no parentsl) We intend to hold the event on the evening of Friday 12 July.

As a way to help raise the funds to support this event we have always asked the year 6 children o run a number of cake sales after
school. Please see below the following dates for these cake sales. On each of these days we ask the year 6 children to bring in
donations of cakes to sell after school and any monies raised will go towards the evening of celebrations!

Cake sales: Friday 3™ May - Mr Preston's class to bring cake donations
Friday 17th May - Mrs Ashdown’s class to bring cake donations
Friday 7™ June - Mrs Mitchell's/Mrs Hughes' class to bring cake donations
Friday 21%" June - Any donations welcome from year 6!

Please feel free to come along and help the children on these cake sales.

As a further way of fund raising to help to pay for the food and entertainment for the children on the night we are going to be selling
tickets for parents (no younger siblings please) for the Oscars presentations. These will be priced at £5 each. The children will not
require a ticket for the event. The celebrations will begin at 6pm with the Oscars being presented from approximately 6.30pm -
7.30pm. Parents will then be free to go home, leaving the children to enjoy a BBQ, fun and games, a movie and a sleep over!

T will send out the finer details nearer the time but for now can I take this opportunity to thank you in anticipation of your support
for this event.

Kind regards,
Mrs Cook

OSCAR's presentation evening: Please complete the slip below and return to school outlining your preferences to enable us to
organise the event. Please delete as appropriate and return to school with full payment no later than Thursday 23" May.

Child's name

I would like 1/ 2 tickets for the Oscars presentation evening (please circle) and enclose the correct amount to cover the cost (£5 per
ticket)
T would like 1/ 2 tickets for the Oscars presentation evening (please circle) and have paid online.

If you would like additional tickets, please circle below:

T would like an additional 1/ 2 tickets (please circle) and enclose the full amount,

I would like an additional 1/ 2 tickets (please circle) and have paid online

I give permission for my child to attend the leaver's celebration on Friday 12 July and to attend the sleep over at school.

I acknowledge the importance for my child to behave in accordance with the school behaviour policy and if their behaviour in
any way falls short of the school's expectations they may jeopardise the opportunity to take part in some or all of the
activities.

I will ensure my child's safe collection from school at 9am on Saturday 13™ July.

Parent's signature




